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May Prayer Letter 

The last month before we leave!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Setup Fund Details:  Total $28,000 - Given so far $14,000 

 

Support  84% Set up Funds  50% 

0% 20% 40% 60% 80% 100% 

Generator $2500 

Housing Deposit $1500 

Funiture/Matress $1600 

Washer/Dryer $500 

Appliances $1300 

Shipping Container $6000 

Water Purification $400 

Vehicle $12000 

Launguage School $1200 

Plane Tickets $2000 

  This last month has been crazy!   Ashley and I have completely packet our 

apartment and are gathering all of our belongings to go into our shipping container.   

We only have 14 meetings left before we fly out on June 12th. We are so excited to be 

moving to Africa and getting started.  We have a few more projects that we are working 

on before we go, the most important of which is making sure we have the support we 

need to be able to live and minister in Africa.   

We still need about 15% more support to be fully funded and have what we need to 

live and work in the country of Burkina Faso.  I would like to ask for special prayer for 

the last 14 meetings that we have, please pray that they would go well and that God 

would provide the remaining support that we need.  Also please pray for us as we finish 

packing and make our final preparations to leave.  We are beginning to say goodbye to 

friends and family and leaving is starting to become very real for us.  I would like to 

thank all the churches that have partnered with us for their faithful support, without 

which we would be unable to serve God on the mission field.  We feel very humbled and 

honored that you would consider us a worthy investment of your missions dollars.  

Thank you so much for your prayer and support!   
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